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Tuesday, June 15, 2010 @

To: The El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

The Divide Chamber of Commerce is writing a letter of support for the proposed installation of a
Cell tower planned for 5080 Sagebrush Road in Garden Valley. We understand that the Coloma
Lotus Chamber of Commerce, the El Dorado County Sheriff’s Office and the Marshall Gold
Discovery State Historic Park in Coloma are also in support of this tower.

In addition, it is our understanding that the El Dorado County Planning Commission has approved
this project with a vote of 4 to 1.

We, the Divide Chamber of Commerce believe that this tower will help provide essential economic
infrastructure with no foreseeable negative impacts to surrounding homes according to the
environmental reports.

We, the Divide Chamber of Commerce, in the best interest of our community, highly recommend
that board of supervisors approve this project.

Thank you,

Members of the Board, DCOC
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